
Adoption 
My name is Renee and I am the mother of a recently adopted 

baby. I am writing this letter to express my greatest gratitude to 

CMR – PE and their staff for making the complete process as 

welcome and stress free as possible.    

From the initial contact to the final court appearance, my 

husband and I have been treated with understanding and 

utmost professionalism by the social worker who handled our 

case.  There was feedback throughout the process which 

alleviated a lot of our anxieties as adoptive parents.  

Even though she must’ve had numerous other cases, we never 

felt that we were just another statistic. We felt that our baby and the outcome of our case was 

just as important to her as it was to us.  She walked the road with us until our “Happy Day”. 

I wouldn’t hesitate to recommend CMR to anyone wanting to adopt a child. It would be 

extremely sad and a great loss to any prospective adoptive parents, if CMR and their staff were 

unable to provide this excellent service because of constraints beyond their control.   


